
BOARD POLICY       Y-Status Applications 
Licensing 
 
POLICY:  It is the policy of the Maine State Board of Nursing that licensees who submit a 
timely and sufficient application for renewal of licensure requiring further review, shall be 
placed on a pending renewal status under 5 M.R.S. §10002, allowing the Licensee to continue to 
practice past the current expiration date. Upon receipt and review, Board staff will make the 
Licensee aware of any additional information required for review. The Licensee shall submit all 
requested documentation within two (2) weeks of the request. Should the Licensee be unable to 
fulfill this request, the Licensee shall submit a request for extension in writing. Should Board 
staff not receive the requested information, or a request for extension, within two (2) weeks, the 
application will be reviewed by the Board at its next scheduled meeting. 
 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE:  March 29, 2018 
 


